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From: Diane Anderson    
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 12:43 AM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 
Subject: [External] Community Centre at Kirby and Hwy. 27 
 
I have lived in Kleinburg since 1976 and we have always needed a community centre in this area. We finally got a new 
elementary school a few years ago after a lot of pubic commentary. Now, we need our own centre. Our closest one so far 
is down in Woodbridge at Rutherford and Islington. Please consider those of us who live in Kleinburg and its environs. 
 
Thank you. 
Diane Anderson 
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